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Dear Students / Parents, 
 
Greetings of the day..!!! 
 
This circular is for all the students, who got the admission in First Year Computer Engineering / 
Information Technology during A.Y. 2020-21. 
 
On the occasion of Diwali, institute will remain closed during 12th to 18th November, 2020. If any 
parents / students want to visit the institute during above mentioned period then they are requested 
to inform us in advance on +91-9328003271.  
 
The Orientation Program for newly admitted students is scheduled on 23rd November, 2020 and your 
regular classes will start from 24th November, 2020. Detailed schedule / Time-Table will be shared 
with you through your registered E-mail ID.  
 
Please note that if you have already attended the first orientation program on 13th October, 2020 
then you are not required to attend the next orientation program.  
 
Till further guidelines, classes will be conducted in online mode. 
 
For any query related to admission / payment of fees / hostel accommodation, you may contact us on 
02692-230823 / +91-9328003271. 
 
For updates, keep visiting institute website (www.mbit.edu.in). 
 
Wishing you and your family a very Happy & Safe Diwali and a Prosperous New year..!!! 
 
With Kind Regards, 
 
Principal, MBIT. 
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